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SWISS REQUEST FOR MUTUAL LEGAL ASSISTANCE 
 

In response to press queries, the Attorney-General’s Chambers (AGC) confirms 

that it has received a request for mutual legal assistance in criminal matters from the 

Office of the Attorney General Switzerland (OAGS) for information and documents on 

certain fund flows flowing from 1Malaysia Development Berhad and entities related to it. 

The request is receiving attention and the AGC will render all possible assistance to the 

OAGS expeditiously. 
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